Wood, Lisa A (DFW)

From: Simmons, Katrina E (DFW)

Sent: Friday, June 02, 2017 11:45 AM

To: ECY RE SWRO SEPA COORDINATOR

Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW)

Subject: RE: ECY SEPA 17-2596 - Hurd Creek Hatchery Flood Protection - Comments
Ms. Mendoza,

The Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife (WDFW) would like to thank Ecology for their review and comments on
the proposed Hurd Creek Hatchery Flood Protection Project. WDFW reviewed the comments and if any of the
construction activities requiring coverage as described are anticipated to occur, WDFW will obtain all necessary

permits. We appreciate your feedback.

Thank you,

Katrina Simmons

Fish Passage and Screening Biologist

WDFW Habitat Program

Office: (360) 902-2589 Cell: (360) 870-0694
katrina.simmons@dfw.wa.gov

From: ECY RE SWRO SEPA COORDINATOR

Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2017 4:20 PM

To: SEPADesk2 (DFW) <SEPAdesk2 @dfw.wa.gov>

Cc: Montague-Breakwell, Chris (ECY) <cmon461@ECY.WA.GOV>; Simmons, Katrina E (DFW)
<Katrina.Simmons@dfw.wa.gov>

Subject: ECY SEPA 17-2596 - Hurd Creek Hatchery Flood Protection - Comments
Importance: High

Ms. Wood,

Attached are Ecology’s comments for the Hurd Creek Hatchery Flood Protection Project (Ecology
SEPA No. 17-2596). This is the original final copy. Comments are due today 6/1/17.

Please reply to this message for confirmation.

*Please use the correct acronym “ECY” for the Department of Ecology (DOE is US Department of Energy).*

Sonia Mgndoza

Department of Ecology/Southwest Regional Office
State Environmental Policy Act Coordinator
P:360-407-6313 | F:360-407-6305
swrosepacoordinator@ecy.wa.gov
Sonia.mendoza@ecy.wa.gov
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